
BEFORE THE MINNESOTA 
BOARD OF EXECUTIVES FOR LONG-TERM SERVICES AND SUPPORTD 

STANADRS OF PRACTICE COMMITTEE 

Stipulation and Consent 
Order 

In the Matter of  
Muna Jama, LALD 
License No. 3298 

September 26, 2025 

Dear Ms. Jama,          

This is to acknowledge receipt and verification of your civil money penalty of $500.00 on September 4th, 2025. This 
information has been reviewed and included in your file.  

You have now met all requirements of the Stipulation and Consent Order dated April 23, 2025. Therefore, in accordance 
with paragraph 7. of your Stipulation and Consent Order, this matter is dismissed. The Agreement and this letter are 
classified as public documents.  

This matter may be re-evaluated should the Board receive a complaint of a similar nature in the future. The Review 
Panel encourages you to continue to apply to your practice the principles you have learned from the corrective actions. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-201-2731. 

Sincerely, 

BOARD OF EXECUTIVES FOR LONG-TERM SERVICES AND SUPPORT 

Steve Jobe 
Executive Director 
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